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BLYTH TOWN COUNCIL 

Full Council 

11 January 2024 

Decision Report 

Review of CCTV Policy 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Council resolve to approve the revised CCTV policy. 
 

Ward 
 

All 

 
Risk Management 

There are no budgetary implications.  Governance arrangements are in 

place to review policies on an annual basis or on each known change.  

Objective 

To promote good governance of the Town Council by adopting transparent 

practices. 

 
Report 

 
Because of the Council purchasing CCTV cameras in 2023, there is no 

longer a need for, the then supplier, to monitor the individual systems. 
 

As a result, we have revised the policy wording, within Section 3, from. 
 

“Each individual CCTV system may be monitored locally within the Council 
offices. should the circumstance be deemed necessary and also remotely 

by Reay Security Ltd ARC (Alarm Receiving Centre).” to 
 

“Each individual CCTV system may be monitored locally within the Council 

offices. 
 

A full copy of the proposed policy is attached at Appendix 1. 
 

Malcolm Wilkinson 
 

Deputy Town Clerk 
 

7 December 2023 


